
 

  

Notice: This document is an informative translation of an officially released Spanish-language document, 

provided for information purposes only. In the event of any discrepancy between this translation and the 

text of the original Spanish-language document, the text of the original Spanish-language document shall 

prevail. 

To the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 

In accordance with the provisions of article 227 of the Spanish Securities Exchange Act (Texto 

Refundido de la Ley del Mercado de Valores, aprobado por el Real Decreto Legislativo 4/2015, 

de 23 de octubre), Applus Services, S.A. (hereinafter, “Applus” or the "Company") notifies the 

following 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

Applus informs that the President of Costa Rica, Mr. Chaves and the Ministry of Transport, Mr. 

Amador, yesterday publicly declared that the contract for statutory vehicle inspection services 

currently rendered by a subsidiary company of Applus+, will not be extended beyond its term 

on July 15th, 2022. The authorities have stated that there will be a two-month interruption to 

the service, during which they will appoint a temporary provider to manage the programme 

while they prepare a tender which may take up to two years.  

The statutory vehicle inspection contract in Costa Rica is performed by a subsidiary controlled 

company of Applus Group through a joint venture with a resulting 44% net participation by 

Applus+. The contract accounted for 2% of the Group revenue in 2021.  

All of which is hereby communicated as relevant information for all purposes, in Madrid, as of 

30 June 2022. 
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